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July 9, 2013 
 
 
 
 
President Barack Obama 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Ave, NW 
Washington, D.C.  20500 
 
Dear President Obama: 
 
On behalf of the Federal Bureau of Investigations National Academy Associates, Inc., I 
would like to offer our support for the nomination of James B. Comey to serve as the 
next Director of the Federal Bureau of Investigations (FBI).   
 
Mr. Comey has been steadfast in his commitment to safeguarding our nation throughout 
his career.  His years of experience as Deputy Attorney General of the United States 
have given him the opportunity to work with law enforcement agencies across the 
nation.  He fully understands the challenges and complexities agencies face in fighting 
crime, terrorism and everyday threats that exist in our communities and the citizens they 
serve. 
 
The FBINAA believes that Mr. Comey’s years of experience, his expertise and his 
record of success are evidence of his outstanding qualifications necessary to serve as 
the next FBI Director.  The FBINAA urges the Judiciary Committee and the members of 
the United States Senate to confirm Mr. Comey’s nomination. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if we can be of any further assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Douglas F. Muldoon 
President, FBINAA 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Academy Office: 
FBI Academy, Quantico, VA 22135 
PH: 703-632-1990   FAX: 703-632-1993  
 
National Office: 
422 Garrisonville Road, Suite 103, Stafford, VA 22554 
PH: 540-628-0834   FAX: 540-628-0862  

 


